
 

Email:  portofgrapeview@gmail.com 
 

 
June 22, 2023 

 
To: Treasurer Island residents 

 
Fr: Port of Grapeview Board of Commissioners 

 
As boating season begins to ramp up for summer, we are excited that the Port of Grapeview 
can offer one of the best boat launch facilities in the area.  

 
To maintain and improve our facilities we do charge for boat launches and parking.  You can 

purchase an annual pass or use the kiosk located at the boat launch area for payment.  Below 
are the fees for 2023 (www.portofgrapeview.com): 

 
Annual Pass (Jan – Dec) $100.00 
Daily Launch $10.00 

Parking $5.00 
Daily Launch w/Parking $12.00 

 
Kayak/Paddle Boards 

Daily Launch $5.00  
Parking $5.00 

 

Everyone has been impacted by everyday goods and services getting more expensive.  The 
Port of Grapeview has been impacted as well, but we have done our best to keep our fees 

reasonable.  As one of the smallest port districts in the State, we also have the smallest tax 
levy amount to our residents at just 2-cents per one-thousand dollars.  I am sure you can all 
understand how important these launch and parking fees are to maintaining and improving 

our facility. 
 

We thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your use and help in maintaining our 
wonderful facility.  We hope you enjoy your summer and have a safe boating season! 

 
Sincerely, 
  

 
Jean Farmer 

Commissioner District 3 
Port of Grapeview 

P.0. Box 3 

Grapeview, WA 98546 

www.portofgrapeview.com  

425-610-6552  
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